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International Workshop on Evolutionary Economics  

for PhD students and Post-Docs 
 

Buchenbach  (Black Forest, Germany) 

October 4 to 8, 2005 
 

The "7th Buchenbach Workshop on evolutionary economics for young economists" will be held as an 
international conference in Buchenbach (Black Forest), October 4 – 8, 2005. PhD students and Post-Docs 
from all European countries who work in the field of evolutionary economics are invited to present 
their research and discuss with internationally distinguished specialists in the field. Keynote lectures 
on central topics like history and economic theory, growth and development, business history, and the 
policy implications of the evolutionary approach will be given by Richard Day (USA), Alexander Field 
(USA), Patrick Llerena (F), Stanley Metcalfe (GB), Peter Murmann (USA), Richard Nelson (USA), 
Hansjörg Siegenthaler (CH), and Ulrich Witt (D).  

The conference is organized by Professor Marco Lehmann-Waffenschmidt, Technical University of 
Dresden, in collaboration with Professor Ulrich Witt, Evolutionary Economics Group, Max-Planck-
Institute, Jena. Conference language is English. Full boarding costs at the conference site for the 
conference will be approx. € 160, financial support for the participants may be made available. No 
conference fee will be charged. For more details consult the conference homepage under 
www.buchenbach-workshop.de. 

Proposals for contributions on any one of the topics mentioned above should be made as an extended 
abstract (max. 1 page) by e-mail before May, 1st, 2005, to the following address: 

 

   Prof. Dr. Marco Lehmann-Waffenschmidt  

 Technical University of Dresden 

 Department of Economics 

 Mommsenstr. 13  

 D-01062 Dresden 

 e-mail: buchenbach@mailbox.tu-dresden.de 

 

The decision about acceptance for presentation will be communicated to the authors before June 1st, 
2005. The long version of accepted proposals must be sent by the authors until September 1st, 2005.  
Authors of not accepted proposals are expected to participate in the workshop and to give a comment 
on one of the contributed papers. 


